

Parc des Algorithmes • Immeuble le Platon • 141-145, rue Michel Carré 95100 ARGENTEUIL CEDEX • FRANCE
TEL: 33 (0) 1 34 34 55 99 • FAX 33 (0)1 34 34 09 03

e-mail: loggy1@logoprom.fr

United Nations Global Compact Office Two United Nations Plaza New York, NY 10017 U.S.A.

September 15, 2012

Subject: Grace Letter

Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

Our company, LOGOPROM SAS, was due to communicate on our Progress on the UNO Global Compact, before september 22,2012.

"Unfortunatly", our staff Emilie in charge of both our ISO 14 001 Certification and our Global Compact program got pregnant during spring and just gave birth to a charming young boy called Nathan.

She is planning to be back around mid of November of this year.

Would it be possible to delay our first communication on the Global Compact Aspects of our operations at LOGOPROM until the month of December 2012?

That would be a great help, as Emilie is definitely the right and the most capable person to take care of this job.

Thanks in advance for your understand ing.

Yours Sincerely.

Bernard BOULA GEF Chairman CEO







